
 

The Hillsboro Community School District fosters a student-centered culture with high 
expectations for each student to reach his or her full potential. 

 

David E. Powell, Superintendent   dpowell@hillsboroschools.net 

 
COVID Update Message to Parents and Employees  

 
Friday, March 18, 2022 

 
 
In the 4 weeks since February 18, we have had a total of 6 students and 1 staff member reported as 
COVID positive.  There will be no more COVID Update Messages unless there is an unexpected 
development. 
 
I would like to thank all students, faculty, staff, and parents for your patience and cooperation during 
the many difficulties faced by our school community during the pandemic.   
 
With Warm Regards, 
 
David E. Powell 
Superintendent of Schools 

Hillsboro Community 

Unit School District #3 

1311 Vandalia Road 
Hillsboro, IL 62049 
 
Phone: (217) 532-2942 
Fax: (217) 532-3137 
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